
 

Lincoln Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers 

Central Branch           

Annual General Meeting 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday 10th January 2015 at  

Washingborough, St. John the Evangelist. 

Ringing 3-00pm, Service 4.30pm 

 followed by tea at 5.00pm, meeting and further ringing. 

**** 

At this meeting, reports for the year are given by your 

Officers, Officers are elected for 2015 and the 

programme for 2015 is discussed. 

**** 

Names for tea to Fiona Dawson tel: 01673 861890 

Or Dot Mason  tel: 01522 796079 

By Wednesday 7th January 2013. 
No name no tea, please state if you require a veggie option at 

time of booking. 

 
Fiona Dawson,  Branch Secretary. 


